
POSTAL NOTES 
 Ray Berg, Postmaster  
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From Aumsville’s very special “Mr. Zip”: 

 

It gives me great pleasure, and yet a deep 
sadness, that I will be retiring from the U.S. 

Postal Service on July 31, 2012.  After 38 years of 
service to the public, it is time to begin another chapter in my life.   
 

I must say that my years as Postmaster in Aumsville have 
definitely been the highlight of my career.  This community has 
always been supportive of me.  I have enjoyed participating in the 
Corn Festival Parades (which included learning to ride a horse!); 
mailing your corn all over the USA; starting an Aumsville Stamp 
Club; tours of the Post Office to all the cute little children; reading 

to the kids at Aumsville Elementary School for S.M.A.R.T.; creating commemorative 
postmarks for special occasions; serving on the City Centennial Committee; everything -- all 
the way down to fixing your broken mailbox locks.  
 
Most of all, I have enjoyed every customer that 
walks into the post office of which I took a 
personal interest in.  I wanted your experience 
with the Post Office to be as if you were the most 
important person to me.  Which, you were!  I 
will be leaving many, many friends that mean so 
much to me.  I hope that I have been able to 
leave fond memories with you as much as you 
have enlightened me.  
 

Best Wishes to all of you!  
 

Ray 
 
Did You Know?  
The Aumsville Post Office has been participating in the Annual Post Office Food Drive for many years 
(2008 photo above) and gathered 1198 pounds of food during this year’s food drive in May. Thank you to 
all that participated! 
 


